
 

 

13th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, Guardian, or Carer, 
 
Re: Open Evening – Thursday 29th September 2022 Early Dismissal and Late Start Arrangements 
 
Hewens College will be holding its annual Open Evening on Thursday 29th September.  This is an evening when the College 
has the opportunity to showcase its excellent work to pupils currently in Years 5 and 6 in local Primary Schools. 
 
In order to facilitate the organisation of the evening, on Thursday 29th September.  students in Years 7 and 8 will be 
dismissed from 12:00pm; Years 9, 10, 11 and Post 16 will be dismissed from 12:15pm.  
 
On Friday 30th September, the College day will begin slightly later than usual with Registration at 11:00am for all students 
in Key Stages 3 and 4.  Post 16 students are to go to their first lesson at 11:30am.  
 
Parents, guardians and carers of students who have been selected to assist during Open Evening will receive an additional 
letter to outline the arrangements. Students who are not assisting with Open Evening should not attend College during the 
evening. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to encourage all parents, guardians or carers with children in Years 5 or 6 in local 
Primary Schools to attend the Open Evening. This evening will be a great opportunity for you to learn about our innovative 
curriculum and our continuing commitment to creating a learning environment where every student can make good progress 
and achieve their full potential.   
 
I will be addressing all visitors at 6:30pm and 7:30pm, to share our vision; Hewens College is a unique college, which offers 
a broad and balanced curriculum, which aspires to engage and enthuse all its students.    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Peter Denis  
Principal  


